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Comments: Please do not make Sweetwater Lake a state park. The access alone through Sweetwater Rd is
going to absolutely devastating to the community and residents along the road. The infrastructure is not there to
support the amount of traffic that will occur.

In addition the lake and surrounding land will no longer be able to maintained as it currently is and will completely
ruined. | see no support in the area by residents for this change but plenty of resistance and push back with
plenty of "No State Park” signs along almost every landowners driveway from Dotsero where the Colorado River
Rd begins all the way to the lake as well as much further up the river rd beyond the turnoff to Sweetwater.
Garfield County sets to prosper while all access is via Eagle County.

Please look out out for the community and do not force an unwanted state park on our community.



